
Senior Pictures are due Friday, Nov. 19th Upload your senior photo at ybkplus.com . Check out the  Senior page 

on the SMHS website for more info or santamariayearbook_review on Instagram. 

Are you going to the Homecoming dance? First, pick up your permission slip form for you and your guest at the 

business office. Then, buy your tickets. 

Juniors, Class of 2023-Homecoming is only two weeks away!  All Class of 2023 students are wanted at a meeting 

for homecoming participation, Wednesday, September 29th at lunch in Room 233 (Mrs. Draper’s room).  BYM 

(bring your mask please).  If we do not have more participation, we will have to default our performance at 

the all school rally on October 8th.  

 

 
 

 
                                                                                                                                                                                                                            

Calling all 10th graders! Want to be a part of the 10th grade homecoming rally performance?! Do you play sports, 

dance ballet folklorico, play any cool instruments, sing, or march in the band?! Join the 10th grade class officers 

Today, September during lunch in room 618 to sign up for the 10th grade homecoming rally performance. Come 

help us make this the best first rally we've ever experienced!  

The Alpine club will meet at lunch on Today in the guest bleachers at the football stadium. Please make sure to 

turn your jogathon pledge sheets and money into the business office before our meeting and bring your receipt. 

Do you like dancing? Are you looking for the possibility to perform? Look no further! We are starting a new Hip-

Hop/Pop Dance Club here at Santa Maria High School. Join us for a meeting on Wednesday during lunch in room 

625. No experience required and all grades are welcomed!  

The GSA Club will meet WEDNESDAY during lunch, outside the entrance to the 100s building.  Join us as we work on 

electing our Club leadership! New members are welcome in this inclusive LGBTQIA+  club!   

The fellowship of Christian athletes, FCA, meets every Tuesday in room 352.  Come get some pizza and a good 

word. We will have a guest speaker today. 

 



Seniors, the local Elks Student of the Month scholarship is open.  Please check the Advisement page on Canvas for 

more information or come by the College and Career Center to pick up an application and ask questions.   

Softball meeting Wednesday Sept. 29, 3:30pm at the softball field. Check your student email for more info. 

Girls Soccer: JV and Varsity tryouts will be October 4 and 6. JV tryouts will be on the practice field at 4pm. Varsity at 6:30pm  sta-

dium please make sure to turn in your psychical before tryout dates.  

Congratulations to the varsity girls water polo team for taking 2nd place in the Pioneer Valley Invitational this last weekend. 

 

Schedules are Tentative and are subject to change 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


